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Wendell Scott Commemoration Petition
Join Us At City Hall

WELCOME
TO

Danville, Virginia
Home of Wendell Scott, Sr.,
NASCAR Hall of Fame

Danville, VA -- The Wendell Scott Foundation carries on the legacy of determination,
fearlessness and ingenuity that Wendell Scott left behind. It has been a long standing dream of
ours to have welcome signs that display “Home of Wendell O. Scott Sr., NASCAR Hall of

Fame” at the entrance/exit points of Danville, showing how proud the city is of their native son.

We will take our petition signatures before City Council on December 19th, 2017 at 7pm to urge
the City of Danville to erect our highway signs. The Wendell Scott Foundation needs your
assistance. Help support our cause by showing up in person during our City Council

presentation.



